
 

 

 

 

December 6, 2010 

 

 

Ron Leonhardt 

City Clerk 

City Clerk's Office 

Room 205, City Hall 

City of Milwaukee 

 

 

Dear Mr. Leonhardt: 

 

 The City of Milwaukee and Milwaukee Professional Firefighters’ Association Local #215 

have agreed on the terms of a memorandum of understanding concerning vacation payout of the 

recruit class of November 2, 2009. In order to implement the provisions of this agreement, we 

will need a Common Council file. Please open a file for this purpose. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Troy M. Hamblin 

Labor Negotiator 
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